
 

Beverly Nimoh came to this country from Ghana. She lived 

with her grandmother.   When her grandmother became 

old, she and her sisters took turns to assist her with her 

daily activities till she passed way.  Fortunately for her, she 

had a chance to travel to America. 

 When she started working at Notre Dame, she worked on 

the dementia floor for 15 years.  At this time she realized 

that her grandmother had Alzheimer’s disease.  She took 

care of many residents with similar symptoms as her 

grandmother.  She   decided to transfer to Hospice Unit so 

that she has opportunity to provide end of life care like 

what she provided to her grandmother.   This experience   

has inspired her to further her education to be a nurse, so she can dedicate her job 

to assist patients with end of life. She is pleased to ask for this scholarship that can 

help her with school like a laptop and other school essentials. 

 

 


